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New Address, Same Commitment to Quality Public Health Services 

After more than 40 years of serving our community from 3415 28 th Street in Port Huron, the St. Clair  
County Health Department (SCCHD) is embarking on an exciting new chapter. We are moving to a 
new location, one that will better meet the needs of our community today and for decades to come. 
While we will miss many things about our current location, along with many fabulous memories, the 
excitement is real!  

You might think of us as the same department your grandparents and parents once visited, however 
we’ve grown and adapted alongside the needs of our community. From providing routine core 
services to tackling emerging health threats, our commitment to promoting health and preventing 
disease has never wavered. It’s only strengthened. 

This move isn’t just about a change in scenery. It’s about providing the highest quali ty service in a 
modern, accessible, and welcoming environment. As public health challenges evolve, so too must the 
spaces from which we respond. The new building space offers enhanced resources, improved 
accessibility, and a more efficient layout to better serve everyone.  

SCCHD’s work is a shared effort—made possible by the dedication of staff, the support of community 
leaders, and the trust of every individual we serve. Our new location is designed to better serve 
residents, because when the health of one improves, the health of all improves. This move reflects 
our commitment to serving every corner of the community with the care, compassion and quality you 
deserve, outlining our theme “We Are ALL Public Health!” 

We are deeply grateful to our community for its support throughout this transition. This move wouldn’t 
be possible without the collaboration and understanding of everyone we serve, and we are excited to 
continue providing the care you deserve. Your patience, encouragement and trust during the 
upcoming move will be needed and appreciated. 

While the address may be changing (220 Fort Street, Port Huron), our dedication to your health and 
well-being remains constant. We’re excited to continue offering the same trusted services you know—
just from a new, improved location. 

Stay tuned for more details about our grand opening. We can’t wait to welcome you to our new home!   

We are ALL Public Health!  
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